## **Donna Jackson**

From: McCall, Martin T (Tim) [MTMCCALL@arkbluecross.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2003 10:47 AM

To: Donna Jackson

This is my suggestion.

The Jonesboro City Council Transportation Committee, in its meeting of November 24, 2003, voted 4-0 to request that the full Jonesboro City Council, in its regular meeting on December 1, 2003, consider and approve the request that has been made by the Northeast Arkansas Regional Transit Authority for a \$130,000 appropriation per year for the three-year "pilot" phase of a transit operation for our community.

Tim